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Annual Mulligans Fore Matthew was a success

	The fourth annual Mulligans Fore Matthew Charity Golf Tournament was held June 3 the Caledon Country Club. The golf course

was sold out with an additional 40 guests joining for the dinner and silent auction portion.

The Maramieri family is excited to announce this year's donation total was $28,500, which will be given to Cystic Fibrosis Canada

to fund much needed research to find a cure for this deadly genetic disease. This year's event has put Mulligans Fore Matthew's

four-year grand total at more than $108,000, and that is thanks to all of the events supporters.

They would like to thank Dr. Melinda Solomon, Matthew's doctor from SickKids Hospital, for joining them and being the guest

speaker. Another focus of this event is to raise awareness and increase knowledge about Cystic Fibrosis. Soloman gave great insight

into this invisible disease and the battle people with CF fight on a daily basis.

The fifth annual Mulligans Fore Matthew Charity Golf Tournament for Cystic Fibrosis Canada will be June 2, 2017.

 

 Dr. Melinda Solomon joined Matthew Maramieri, 3 and his mother Gillian Maramieri at the recent Mulligans for Matthew.
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